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The Administration recommends that the Board adopt Agile Minds as the primary instructional resource for 
secondary math courses to align with the 2024 Instructional Material Review and Approval (IMRA) cycle. This 
recommendation concurs with the Math Textbook Adoption overview provided at the Board meeting held on May 
13, 2025. 

The District goal for the IMRA 2024 secondary math textbook adoption process was to identify algebra 1, geometry, 
and algebra 2 instructional materials that support teacher planning and increased student learning. The textbook 
adoption process included gathering stakeholder input and feedback regarding math resources identified on the 
IMRA 2024 list of SBOE-Approved Instructional Materials.  District stakeholders providing input and feedback 
regarding these instructional resources included Math Department staff and high school and middle school math 
teachers. These groups of stakeholders identified Agile Minds as the math curriculum resource that best supports 
vertical alignment, teacher planning, and enhanced student achievement in the identified courses.  

 

SBOE-Approved Entitlement funds are the primary source for secondary math.  The Instructional Materials and 
Technology Allotment (IMTA) will cover any balance remaining. 
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